
                          
     

The regular meeting of the Town of Stamford Planning Board was held on         
February 5, 2024 at 6:05 P.M. with the following present: Chairman Bill Sechrist, James 
Betz, Tim Shafer, Ned Brower, Ruthanne Van Buren, Paul Deysenroth III and Paul 
Deysenroth IV.        
 

A MOTION was made by Jim Betz and seconded by Tim Shafer to approve the 
minutes of the previous meeting. ALL AYE votes cast, MOTION carried. 

 
A MOTION was made by Jim Betz and seconded by Tim Shafer to approve a 

boundary line adjustment for the Deysenroth property as described in Boundary Line 
Adjustment #1. Tax Map Parcels 107.-1-1.11 and 107.-1-1.12. ALL AYE votes cast, 
MOTION carried.  

 
A MOTION was made by Tim Shafer and seconded by James Betz to approve a 

boundary line adjustment for the Deysenroth property as described in Boundary Line 
Adjustment #2. Tax Map Parcels 129.-1-7.1 and 129.-1-6.1. ALL AYE votes cast, 
MOTION carried.  

 
A MOTION was made by Jim Betz and seconded by Tim Shafer to approve a 

simple subdivision for the Deysenroth property as described in Simple Subdivision  
(application #3) Tax Map Parcels 107.-1-1.11 and 129.-1-7.1. ALL AYE votes cast, 
MOTION carried. 
 
 A MOTION was made by Tim Shafer and seconded by Jim Betz to adjourn this 
meeting at 6:28 PM. ALL AYE votes cast, MOTION carried. 
 

 The next meeting is scheduled for March 4, 2024 if there is any business that 
comes before the board. 
     

 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
 
    Ruthanne Van Buren  
  


